
 
CITY OF HOMER 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 
Ordinances 23-41 through 23-46 

 
A public hearing is scheduled for Monday, July 24, 2023 during the Regular City Council Meeting.  The 
meeting begins at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Cowles Council Chambers and by Zoom webinar at zoom.us 
or Telephone Dial 1-669-900- 6833 or 1-253-215 8782; (Toll Free) 888-788-0099 or 877- 853-5247; use 
Webinar ID: 205 093 973 and Password: 610853 
 
Ordinance 23-41, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24 Capital Budget 
by Appropriating $600,000 from the Land Reserves to Purchase Tietjen Subdivision Tract D with the 
Intent of Developing the Parcel into the Site of the Future Public Works Campus. Venuti/Aderhold.  
 
Ordinance 23-42, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY23 Capital Budget 
by Re-Appropriating the Second Tranche of American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Funds in the Amount of 
$716,685.16 to the General Fund as Revenue Replacement. City Manager/Finance Director. 
 
Ordinance 23-43, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY23 Capital Budget 
by Accepting and Appropriating the FY23 State of Alaska Community Assistance Program Payment in 
the Amount of $204,991.19 for Various Capital Projects. City Manager.  
 
Ordinance 23-44, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24 Capital Budget 
to Fund Anticipated Maintenance to the Seawall by Establishing Authority in the FY24 Budget for 
Routine Maintenance to the Seawall. City Manager/Finance Director. 
 
Ordinance 23-45, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24 Capital Budget 
to Fund Anticipated Repairs or Maintenance to the United States Coast Guard Cutter (USCGC) Berth 
Space by Establishing Authority in the FY24 Budget for Routine Maintenance to the USCGC Berth Space. 
City Manager/Finance Director.  
 
Ordinance 23-46, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24/25 Capital 
Budget by Accepting and Appropriating a Sub-recipient Grant from the University of Alaska Anchorage 
in the Amount of $1,171,410 for the Kachemak Sponge Green Infrastructure Storm Water Treatment 
System. City Manager/Public Works Director. 
 
**Copies of proposed Ordinances in entirety, are available for review online at 
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/ordinances, also at the Homer City Clerk's Office and at the Homer 
Public Library. Contact the Clerk's Office at City Hall if you have any questions. 235-3130, Email: 
clerk@ci.homer.ak.us  
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